Political Blogs

TOP

Letter From Ed Martin, Chairman of Missouri's Republican Party

FEBRUARY 07TH 2013 BY DEE LOFLIN

Letter From Ed Martin, Chairman of Missouri's Republican Party

Dear Friend,

In the past, I have relied on you for help. Today, I invite you to help again AND get free registration to the Missouri Republican Party statewide gathering next weekend (Feb 15-17) in St. Louis.

Our Republican Party calls these gatherings Lincoln Days in honor of President Lincoln. This year is no different, and as the party faithful descend upon the statewide Lincoln Days event, we need volunteers to help us out.

If you volunteer for a shift during the weekend - 3 hours of helping out in so many ways - then we will give you free registration. And, at some of our ticketed events, we will be offering volunteers a chance to hear the keynote speeches.

If you are willing to work a shift as a volunteer, I would be grateful for the help. Find out more of the details on Lincoln Days at www.mogop.org and please email vols@mogop.org to sign up to volunteer.

I look forward to seeing you.

All the best.

PS: Lincoln Days will be here:

St. Louis Renaissance Grand 800 Washington Avenue St. Louis, MO 63101

For those of you who wonder "how can I help" or "what can I do next", please stay in close touch with me by email - ed@edmartinformissouri.com or by phone at (314)256-1776. Together, we will take back America and make Missouri great.

LAST UPDATED ON FEBRUARY 07TH 2013 BY DEE LOFLIN

https://showmetimes.com/Blogpost/uoej/Letter-From-Ed-Martin-Chairman-of-Missouris-Republican-Party

Go to post



More from ShowMe Times:

SUBSCRIBE TO "POLITICAL BLOGS"

ShowMe Gold Sponsors